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Divine Redeemer Lutheran is excited to present their 24th Annual Christmas Concert  

Divine Redeemer Lutheran Church is excited to present  the 24th Annual Christmas Concert 
featuring the Divine Singers, Divine Ringers, Sterling & Brass, and the DR Orchestra. Join us on 
Sunday, December 8th, 2024 at 8:00am and/or 10:30am for this beautiful concert and service.  

The concert is entitled, “A Festival of Carols”.  Seating is limited and on a first come first serve 
basis.  Doors open at 7am. 

All in the community are welcome to join in for this beautiful event to start the Christmas season. 
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